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December 2022

Dear Valued Partner,

We hope that this year has been a prosperous one even though we continue to work through
challenges in our industry. Back in October, we sent notification that we had started to receive
communications from our suppliers advising us of raised cost that would impact our pricing come
January 2023.

When we started learning about the impact to raw materials then, we anticipated anywhere from a
7% - 10% increase on all cementitious Portland and Lime mixes. Inflationary pressures continue
to be a growing problem, and we have taken every measure within our control to minimize the
increases we would need to implement heading into 2023. In addition to raw materials costs,
wages, electric, and transportation are all still experiencing the same.

Outlined below are the increases that will go into effect on Monday January 2", 2023:

Concrete sand & Mortar mixes 7%
Portland / Lime products 8%
Lawn & Garden products 7%

Cold Patch Asphalt products 8%
Polymer and Vinyl products 15%
Portland cement 10%

All related items 7%

We remain hopeful that in the upcoming year things could stabilize bringing some relief. Our
commitment to provide you with the best products and services never waivers and lives at the
center of all that we do. Thank you for your support and trust in us as a partner.

From all of us at Package Pavement Co, Inc. we wish you and your families a very happy holiday
season!

Please feel free to contact your sales professional with any questions.

Sincerely,

Adam Lake
Director of Sales and Marketing
Package Pavement Co, Inc.



